
September 16, 2020 

 

Hi Union Members, 

 

I hope that you have all manage to have a successful start to school.    Please see the attached updated 

spread sheet for building reps for this year.  As you can see there are still some gaps to fill ( green 

shaded).  If you appear on this list and are no longer interested, please also let us know so that we can 

remove you and try and fill the position as soon as possible.   If your school does not have a rep, we 

encourage you to consider becoming one.   

 

If you are a building rep, would you please respond to me so that I can make a list of just the reps to be 

able to send out emails to when needed. 

 

Lastly,  please don’t not hit reply all when responding to an email.  You may either respond to the union 

email brocktonunion@bepa545.mta.com  or my own email at jennifer_jardin@yahoo.com 

 

 

Thank you all for your cooperation.  We are off to a strong start.  Let’s keep it going! 

 

Jen Buckley 

Union Secretary 
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